
To	all	my	American	Legion	Auxiliary	sisters	and	brothers.	My	husband	Ron	is	
doing	great.	He	received	over	50	cards	with	well	wishes	from	Districts	and	Units	

from	all	over	California	sending	their	best.	He	was	very	much	taken	with	
everyone’s	thoughtfulness	and	prayers.	Thank	you	all	for	thinking	of	us.	This	act	

of	kindness	expresses	how	we	support	each	other	in	our	American	Legion	
family.	Thank	you	again.	

	

Arlene	L	Smith,	Director	

Dept.	of	Consumer	Affairs	


